
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

            NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

Notice is hereby given that Santee Town Council will  hold a public hearing at 6:00 p.m. 

on Wednesday, May 3, 2023 in Council Chambers, 192 Municipal Way, Santee South 

Carolina to discuss the proposed amendment to the Town of Santee Use of Potable Water 

and Wastewater Ordinance Requiring Water/Wastewater Rates to Reflect the Total Cost 

of Debt Service, Operation and Maintenance of the System by Adjusting the Fee 

Schedule of Charges Accordingly.   

 

All interested persons will be given an opportunity to be heard at the public hearing. 

 

Council meeting will be held immediately following the hearing. 

 

In compliance with ADA/section 504, the Town of Santee is prepared to provide 

accommodations for individuals needing assistance to participate in our programs, 

services or activities. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

                                                            


